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Advanced Primary Care service. 
Gynaecology

Ear, Nose and Throat
Website: www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk
 Dear Service User,

 Due to the COVID19 pandemic and changes to recent national guidance we are taking a number of precautions to reduce risk to our patients. 

All outpatient clinics are being reviewed and we are making changes to all planned appointments. Your outpatient appointment may be postponed to a later date or replaced with a telephone consultation, however in clinically urgent cases the Nurse Specialist may offer you a clinical appointment and this will be decided during a telephone consultation. The decision to delay or use telephone appointments is being made by the clinical team involved in your care. 

If your appointment is changed to a telephone appointment, please note the number may appear as a private or unknown caller. Please do pick up. 

If you are under the service already and are unable to manage your usual symptoms please contact us on 01691 663620 for and leave a message.
 Messages will be taken off daily and passed on to the nurse specialist to deal with accordingly.
If you feel your need is urgent please contact your GP.
For further information and support tools during this time please visit our homepages www.shropscommunityhealth.nhs.uk/specialist-referrals
If you need your letters in another format e.g. braille, audio, or another language, please contact our Patient Advice Liaison Service (PALS) on 01743 277689 or shropcom.customerservices@nhs.net.
Nuala O’Kane – Chair
David Stout – Chief Executive

